
July 20, 2015

Patrick McHugh
Boy Scout Troop 658
5 St. Peter Street
Winooski, Vermont  05404

Dear Patrick:

I would like to extend my sincere congratulations on your achievement of the rank of Eagle 
Scout. 

Becoming an Eagle Scout is one of the ultimate badges of leadership, innovation and service to 
others. These are themes that have been important to me throughout my life, and ones I hope 
you will carry on for future generations.

I commend you on your hard work, skill and dedication in achieving this elite rank. Your project, 
which makes the hiking trails behind Colchester High School more accessible and user-friendly, 
will provide a safer, more enriching experience for visitors. I wish you the best as you begin your 
freshman year at St. Michael’s College, and I hope you’ll continue to look for opportunities to 
exemplify the scouting tradition of finding unique ways to serve your community. 

Again, my congratulations on your impressive achievement. 

Best regards,

Phil Scot


